
 

Term 5 and 6 2022 

We hope you really enjoy your holiday and get to eat lots of 
delicious chocolate. We have a great topic planned with lots of 

great activities and we’re  
sure you’re going to love them!  

Our new topic is Ancient Greece. Here are some of the fun things we 
will be learning about in Term 5 and 6… 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Topic 
 Our new topic for Terms 5 and 6 is Ancient Greece. This is going to be a very exciting topic because it links 

our new class book, Percy Jackson and the Lightning Thief!  
Firstly, we will be learning about what life was like in Ancient Greece and the beliefs people had at the time, 

including researching different Gods and Goddesses. We will also be exploring what people did for 
entertainment and the inventions that were made during this time, especially as a lot of them we still use 

today! We will be finishing our topic by looking at the first Olympics and trying out some of our own 
Olympic events.   

Maths 
In Maths this term we will be focusing on 

decimals and learning how to tell the time. If 
you can have a practice of telling the time at 
home that would be brilliant! We will then be 
learning about money and the properties of 
shape. Remind yourself of the 2D and 3D 

shapes! 
 

English 

We will start off the term by looking at our 
class book, Percy Jackson and the Lightning 
Thief by Rick Riordan. The children will be 
using this as a stimulus for our reading 

lessons as well as looking at additional texts 
which link with the same topic. 

In writing, we are beginning the term by writing 
a diary entry about being inside a Trojan 

Horse. We will also be completing lots of other 
writing tasks related to the Greeks! 

 

Reminders 
Our PE days are currently on Wednesdays and 

Fridays. Ensure you have your house t-shirt, a pair 
of black shorts or trousers and some trainers.  

 
Keep practicing your times tables. We will be 

completing our Multiplication Check on the first and 
second weeks of term 6.  

 
Summer Fayre Thursday 23rd June. 

Week of 27th June – Transition Week  
 

Sports Day! Thursday 16th June (Reserve day, Friday 
17th June) 

 

CAMPING! 
Don’t forget to get all of your gear ready for 
our fantastic camping trip. We have so many 
exciting activities planned. Please ask your 
class teacher about anything you aren’t sure 

of.  
 

The dates are Wednesday 8th-Friday 10th June. 
 


